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FROM: Registrar, Academic Affairs DATE: 23" September, 2022

TO: ALL STUDENTS REF: MMU/AA031/006/2021/VOL.6 (178)

R e
SUBJECT: PRINTING OF PROVISIONAL TRANSCRIPT

It has come to our notice that provisional transcripts printed by individual students through their
portal is erred providing the signatory as the Registrar, Academic Affairs instead of the Dean of
the respective School.

This is to inform ALL STUDENTS who intend to print their provisional transcripts to seek
assistance from the ERP Administrator, Mr. David Nandi at the ERP Office, 27 Eloor of Ole
Karei Complex until the ergr’ls addressed '
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